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 FIREBALL WORLDS   





29th November 2010





Mick Bowley


Bowley Plumbing Services Pty Ltd


47 Military Road�West Beach SA 5024








Dear Mick,





Congratulations and thank you for coming on board as a Support Boat Sponsor for the 2012 Fireball World Championships.





You have indicated that you would like to sponsor one of the Ribs for $1,000.00.





As a Support Boat Sponsor you are invited to advertise your business on the sides and front of the Rib throughout the regatta.  We will notify you of the space available closer to the event so that you can supply the appropriate advertising (stickers).





As part of the package you are also entitled to -		


Exposure through press releases to local and national newspapers,


Advertising on regatta web site, MOFSC web site and Australian Fireball web site,


Secondary exposure through press releases on UK Fireball web sites and various sailing web sites worldwide,


Advertising on regatta face book page and twitter pages,


Quarter page advert in regatta program distributed to all competitors – some 200 copies, 


Minor signage around event – posters, banners, etc, 





Can you please provide us with a high quality JPEG image of your logo to be used on the web sites and the address for your web site so that we can start promoting your business as a sponsor.





We will require the artwork for the advertisement in the program in September 2011.


Signage to go around the club and grounds will be required at the beginning of December 2011.





Cash flow is always important when organizing an event of this magnitude.  We would appreciate it if the $1,000 could be made available by 31 July 2011.  If you are able to supply the funds by 31 March 2011 we will throw in a complementary regatta T-Shirt as an incentive.





We hope you find this offer beneficial and look forward to your involvement with the championships. If you have any questions please feel free to call or drop me an email.





� AUTOTEXTLIST �Sincerely,�








Ben Schulz 


Regatta Secretary








